Amanda Bazenbruch

Subject: FW: External: Resignation from PFC

From: Jill Hennessey <jillhennessey@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 8:23 AM

To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: Resignation from PFC

Good morning, Mayor Nickels. | want to express my appreciation for the privilege of serving on the
Manitowoc Police and Fire Commission for the past five years. But alas, the time is nearing for me to
retire to warmer climes. Effective December 22 | will no longer be a resident of the City of
Manitowoc, so regrettably must tender my resignation on the PFC effective December 22, 2021.

Again, | value your confidence and trust in my appointment, and | wish you and the City all the best in
2022 and beyond.

Respecitfully,
Jill Hennessey
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